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On behalf of the Cape Charles police department I want to thank you for the ballistic shield. 

This is greatly appreciated and a huge step in our officer safety. Small towns have budget 

restraints and with your program this helps more than I can ever express. Thank you again 

for your kindness and support of law enforcement. 

 

 

 

 

Chief of police,  James Pruitt 


